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From the Pastor 
I have now come to refer to him as D-SIL.  
I’m talking about Ashley’s husband, my 
son-in-law who has an earned Doctoral 
Degree from George Fox University in 
Oregon.  So here’s the further explanation 
if you didn’t catch it - the D is for Doctor 
and, of course, the SIL is for son-in-law, 
or as Pam likes to say, son-in-love! 

 
Sean is now the District Youth Director for all of Oregon, as 
well as overseeing all Children’s Ministries in the Assemblies of 
God in Oregon.  Please join us in lifting Sean and Ashley up in 
prayer to accomplish great things in this enormous position of 
influence over both Youth and Children’s Pastor’s and their 
families. 
 
Part of Sean’s responsibilities will be to drive all over Oregon to 
meet with these choice servants of God and pour into their 
families and ministries.  He and Ashley will lead camps and 
conventions and PK retreats and speak in churches all across 
the great state of Oregon. 
 
I suppose it goes without saying that we are super ‘sanctified’ 
proud of Sean and Ashley, along with 5 year-old Mykah       
Anthony, 2 year-old Kainen Ray (my namesake as my middle 
name is Ray), and the newest addition to our family, Kinzley 
Jaylene who is 3 months old. 
 
Welcome Silveriis!  Thank you Sean, for studying hard to     
prepare yourself to bring us a timely word as we say ‘good   
riddance’ to 2020 and ‘we are looking for so much more out of 
you, 2021.’ 
 
Great blessings, 
 
Randy & Pam  

 

 

Welcome to Trinity Life Center! We are so glad you joined us 

today. Here are some things you can do to be connected: 
 

Please fill out our Connection Card (right in front of you)  
and exchange it for a gift from us at the Information Desk in 

the Lobby.    

NEW TO OUR CHURCH? 

Special Guest Speaker: 

Dr. Sean Silverii 

 

December 27, 2020 SUNDAY MORNINGS 

9am Connect Point   (various campus locations) 

 Insights Prayer  Sanctuary 

10am Worship Service  Sanctuary 

 Kids Zone  Rm C106-107 

 Youth Service  Youth Room (after worship) 

 

WEDNESDAY NIGHTS 

6:30pm  IgNITE for Teens, *Royal Rangers and Girls Ministries 

 

7 pm—8 pm 2:42 CLUB (fellowship, bible study and prayer) 

       Southeast—(Kenny/Lynora Bayless) (702) 459-3589 

 2641 Pershing Circle, Henderson, NV 89074           

 Southwest—(Lyle/Floretta Yenglin) (702) 326-4799 

 7582 Coyote Cave Ave, Las Vegas, NV 89178 

ONLINE VIA ZOOM— http://zoom.us/j/2537113370  

                 

                 *THURSDAY MORNING 

9am *Mountain Movers Sanctuary 

                                     

                                       FRIDAY MORNING 

9:30am Soaking in His Presence Conference Room 

 

*No meetings being held until further notice 



SERMON NOTES 
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EVENTS EVENTS 

CONNECT POINT 

We will be resuming the first Sunday of January      

beginning at 9am.  Classes from Elementary to High 

School will resume and Adult classes will resume at a 

later date.  Once we have a confirmed schedule of 

adult classes we will announce it in the bulletin.      

Remember this is a great way to get connected with 

Trinity Life Center as we grow in the word of God. 

YEAR-END GIVING 

Although today is the last Sunday of 2020 we are 

able to accept offerings and contributions up until 

Midnight, December 31st.  You can go to our    

website, our mobile app or send it via mail.  Thank 

you for your faithfulness to TLC and CIC. 

GUEST SPEAKER—REVIVALIST BARRY PEREZ 

Barry Perez’s annual visit to Trinity Life Center will be 

from Sunday through Friday, January 3rd through the 

8th.  He will speak in the 10 am service on Sunday 

and will minister Monday through Friday at 10 am and 

6 pm.  We always see miracles and healings every 

time he ministers.  This is a time in God’s house you 

won’t want to miss.  Make plans to join us!  

2020 –21 CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY SCHEDULE 

 
December 28  Church Office Closed 

December 29  Church Office Closed 

December 30  Church Office Closed 

December 31  Church Office Closed 

January 01   Church Office Closed 

DONATIONS 

The end of the year is here, and Pastor Vic’s rule is 

if you haven’t used it in two years (boats, cars,    

anything) donate it! We are in need, specifically, of 

a small travel trailer. We will gratefully turn your   

donations into ministry dollars. Please call the 

church office or see Pastor Vic.  

MOUNTAIN MOVERS…. 

will be resuming January 2021.  As Pastor Barbara 

continues to heal we want to offer the opportunity to 

continue this precious ministry that she loves so  

dearly.  Pastor Oretta will now be leading Mountain 

Movers and will continue to meet every Thursday at 

10am in the Sanctuary.  We will continue to practice 

social distance as these meetings resume. 


